NEWS ITEM - SOUTHWESTERN MEDICAL SCHOOL OF THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS

January 20, 1954

Members of the faculty of the Department of Medicine of Southwestern Medical School of The University of Texas will participate in the meetings of the American Federation for Clinical Research and the Southern Society for Clinical Investigation at New Orleans on January 29-30, 1954. The faculty members who will attend and the scientific papers which they will present are as follows:

Dr. Donald Seldin, Professor and Chairman of the Department: "The Nature of Hypochloremic Alkalosis Induced by Adrenal Steroids."

Dr. A. I. Braude, Associate Professor: "Experimental Production of Tart Cells."

Dr. Leonard L. Madison, Assistant Professor: "Elextrolyte Exchanges
During Tissue Wastage and Potassium Deficiency in the Nephrectomized Dog."

Dr. William F. Miller, Assistant Professor: "A Physiological Evaluation of Diaphragmatic Breathing Training in Patients with Pulmonary Emphysema."

Mr. Floyd Rector, Student Assistant: "The Relations of Ammonia Excretion to Urine p^H ."

G. N. Aagaard, M.D. Dean